
 
 
 
 
 
February 5 , 2016 
 
Representative Phil Barnhart, Chair 
House Committee on Revenue 
Oregon State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97301  
 
Dear Chair Barnhart and members of the Committee,  
 
On behalf of King Estate Winery, I write to express our support for House Bill 4146.  
 
Our winery is located south of Eugene in the rural area of the Lorane Valley. In our 
business, we have the unique opportunity to span both the manufacturing and 
hospitality industries. Each day, we see first hand the importance and impact of 
tourism in both of these sectors. So many local economies around the state rely on 
tourism to help their communities thrive.  
 
House Bill 4146 offers an opportunity to draw more tourists into our state and keep 
them coming back, not just in our region, but all across Oregon. And once they’ve had a 
taste of Oregon, they’ll reach for our products again and again.  

 
King Estate supports this legislation and the investment in expanding and promoting 
tourism that helps Oregon businesses and communities become more prosperous.  

 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ed & Jodee King 
King Estate 
 
 
Attachment - KE legislative newsletter 

Questions? Please contact Phil Donovan (503) 522‐3023 or Laura Curtis (541) 280.9984 
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